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Thank you for the explanation Freya.

All good wishes,

9(2)(a)
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From: Freya Surgenor

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 9:46 AM
To:%

Subject: RE: Further LEH query

&l °(2)(a)

Thanks for this information.

We as advisors have to ask two questions regarding the Vulnerable Children Act 2014 — does the
request include services or activities for children or young people as defined by the Vulnerable
Children Act 2014 and does the organisation provide services or activities for children or young
people as defined the Vulnerable Children Act 2014.

My question for ICPE did not involve the request as you are seeking funding to have a specialist
report prepared and this will not involve services for children or young people as defined by the
Vulnerable Children Act.

| have uploaded this information to your organisation profile for future reference.

Kind regards,

Freya Surgenor | Community Advisor | Lottery Environment and Heritage | Service Delivery and Operations
The Department of Internal Affairs Te Tari Taiwhenua
Level 7, Qual IT House, 22 The Terrace | PO Box 805, Wellington 6140, New Zealand

Freephone 0800 824 824 | www.dia.govt.nz
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From: B
Sent: Monday, ober 4/ p.m.



To: Freya Surgenor
Subject: Re: Further LEH query

Dear Freya,

Further to my earlier email.

| attach the opinion received from ICPE’s solicitors which will be self explanatory.
Notwithstanding, since it is the policy of the Catholic Archdiocese of Wellington to
Police vet all who volunteer for children’s ministry, we will be following that policy

at St Gerard’s. It is now underway.

With all good wishes.

9(2)(a)
Institute for World Evangelisation — ICPE (New Zealand Branch)

ehone I - N

From:

Freya Surgenor
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 11:56 AM
To:m
Subject: Further query

Hi EleAIEY)

Further query regarding the LEH request — does your organisation provide services or activities
for children or young people as defined by the Vulnerable Children Act 2014? If so, does the
organisation comply with the requirements of the Vulnerable Children Act? The element of the
Act that is relevant to Lottery grants is the need for children’s workers (all workers who have
regular or overnight contact with children, without a parent or guardian present, as part of their
role) to be safety checked (including police vetting).

Look forward to your response.
Kind regards,

Freya Surgenor | Community Advisor | Lottery Environment and Heritage | Service Delivery and Operations
The Department of Internal Affairs Te Tari Taiwhenua

Level 7, Qual IT House, 22 The Terrace | PO Box 805, Wellington 6140, New Zealand

Freephone 0800 824 824 | www.dia.govt.nz





